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To whom it may concern 
Please think of the good of society as a whole whilst considering redefining marriage. Families with a 
mother and a father are the basis on which society is built, and changing the definition will do much 
harm to the social fabric. Those without heterosexual marriage desires have the legal right to enter a 
partnership with each other which is recognised by the law. Please don't force those who believe in 
heterosexual marriage to have to have it changed to suit others' ideas of what marriage should be. It 
has worked this way for thousands of years and has worked well for society. 
Thankyou for your consideration of this submission. 
Regards 


